
White Oak Township Board Meeting
July 13 , 2020

Supervisor Dorwin Marshall called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. on Monday July 13, 2020.  
In attendance were:  Supervisor Dorwin Marshall, Treasurer Aaron Graf, Clerk Leela Vernon, 
Trustee Diane Graf, Trustee John Kemler, and Zoning Administrator Thomas Brimhall.  Trustee 
Graf lead us in the Pledge of Allegiance.

A motion was made by Trustee Kemler, seconded by Treasurer Graf to approve the minutes of 
the June 8, 2020 Regular Board Meeting.  Motion carried.

A motion was made by Trustee Graf, seconded by Trustee Kemler to approve the treasurer’s 
report as presented.  Motion carried.

Tom Brimhall gave his zoning report. 

Trustee Kemler made a motion to accept the bid from Besco to install the iron filter in the hall, 
seconded by Trustee Graf.  Motion carried.

A motion was made by Trustee Graf, seconded by Treasurer Graf to accept the bid from Charles
Hawkins to paint and stain the front porch on the office.  Motion carried.

A motion was made by Treasurer Graf, seconded by Trustee Kemler to accept the bid from 
Larry Stowe to re-do the cement in the North Pavillion.  Motion carried.

Treasurer Graf made a motion to pay bills as presented. Seconded by Trustee Graf.  Motion 
carried.

Supervisor Marshall adjourned the meeting at 8:07 pm.

Respectfully submitted:  Leela A. Vernon, Clerk


